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2018 

Beth volunteered at the Weetbix 

Kid’s Triathlon.  Job well done 

Beth! 

This 87 year old train was 

running on Art Deco week-

end and Pippa went along 

tor a ride down to Waipuk.  

She looks like the cat that 

got the cream!   

She’s always wanted to ride 

a train, and why not this 

one? 

Photos on pages 2 to 4  



DRC had our Open Day on 

Friday 16th February.  The 

next few pages are dedicated 

to this so you can feel like 

you were a part of the fun!!  

We had over 60 visitors on 

the day. 

We are so VERY 

PROUD of all of 

our clients— Walls 

were adorned with 

photos of very 

busy people doing 

a variety of things 

in the community.  

We even filled up a 

room with all their 

trophies and priz-

es/certificates 



We duplicated what 

happens out in the 

community by bringing 

the community in.   

Sit n Be Fit and Exer-

cise Classes were in-

cluded in this. 

Singing and music sessions were a 

BIG HIT!  Jo and Barry play the blues. 

Here’s 

trouble x 2! 



FOOD, 

FOOD, 

AND 

EVEN 

MORE 

FOOD!! 

A picture is 

worth a thou-

sand words 

…. So we’ll 

leave the last 

word with 

Jenny——>>> 

Below, Scotty and Blair proudly stand by the 

CPNZ banner and also “Little Bluey” the car 

that they cruise around in to go to at-risk 

streets to do their voluntary job delivering 

safety pamphlets for the police. 

Peter was 

“Bowled 

Over” with 

the Open 

Day at DRC 


